
 
To: NoCO CoC Members 

From: NoCO CoC Governing Board 
Re: 2023 NoCO CoC Membership Financial Contribution Request 

December 14, 2022 

 
Dear Continuum of Care Member,     

Thank you for your dedication and engagement as a Northern Colorado Continuum of Care (CoC) partner. 
During 2022, the CoC helped house over 350 people experiencing 
homelessness, coordinated more than a dozen committees and 
workgroups, supported directing more than $2.5 million in homelessness 
funding to agencies working to address homelessness, and made 
significant advances towards comprehensive, real-time data on 
homelessness in Larimer and Weld counties.   

To be successful in the important work that benefits our entire 
community, the CoC relies on financial contributions from CoC Partners 
like you. The CoC Governing Board kindly requests partners make an 
annual financial contribution to support the continued work of the 
CoC. Partners who contribute financially are considered “highly engaged 
members,” which is noted in letters of support from the CoC to funding 
opportunities and is considered during the CoC Program rating and 
ranking process.   

Your annual financial contribution makes the following possible: 

• The Coordinated Assessment Housing Placement System 
(CAHPS) – the process by which people experiencing 
homelessness are connected to a variety of housing resources. 

• The Homelessness Management Information System (HMIS) – 
the shared data platform, free to users, that increases 
coordination of homelessness services to house people quicker. 

• CoC Administrative capacity towards coordinating committees and workgroups and leading regional 
efforts to address homelessness. 

• Technical assistance and administrative support for state and federal funding opportunities. 
• Facilitating meetings, trainings, speakers and other benefits for CoC Partners. 

Please notify Kelli Pryor, Director of the NoCO CoC, at kpryor@unitedway-weld.org of the amount you wish to 
contribute to receive an invoice.  

Your continued dedication and financial commitment make the CoC possible! Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Northern Colorado Continuum of Care Governing Board 

2023 CoC Partner Contribution 
Suggestions 

Person with lived experience: $0 
 
Small non-profit (budget < $3M): 
$100 - $1,000 
 
Large non-profit (budget >$3M): 
$500 - $5,000 
 
Other large agency: $5,000 - 
$10,000  
 
Municipality/County: $10,000 – 
$25,000 
 

These are suggested 
contributions. Any amount is 

gladly accepted. 
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